
	
	
	
	
	
	

 
 

 

Dear Partners, 
 
In greeting you all on behalf of the Brazilian Association for International 
Education – FAUBAI, we would like to provide you with some information 
about the FAUBAI 2022 Conference, one of the main events in the field of 
internationalization of higher education in Latin America and the world. 
 
The event will be held from April 25 to 27, 2022, in the city of São Paulo, 
under the general theme of Known concepts, new meanings. It will be carried 
out in a face-to-face format, with online broadcasting of the plenary sessions 
and recording of the other sessions for later dissemination.  
 
We are aware of the still unstable scenario of the COVID-19 pandemic and its 
impacts on the internationalization of higher education and are organizing the 
FAUBAI 2022 Conference with the utmost caution to ensure the safety of 
Brazilian and international participants. 
 
In the coming weeks we will issue a call for the submission of parallel session 
proposals (presentations may only be made in person), information about 
registration, preliminary program, hotels, etc. 
 
We now invite you to participate in the FAUBAI 2022 Conference, in a 
privileged moment to exchange thoughts, good practices in the 
internationalization of higher education, and face-to-face meetings with 
FAUBAI associates and colleagues from Brazil and other countries. 
 
We take this opportunity to wish you happy holidays and New Year with 
renewed hopes for the achievement of peace, respect, and inclusion. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Board of Directors  
Brazilian Association for International Education - FAUBAI	
	
	
	


